THE SAINT JOHN HENRY NEWMAN ASSOCIATION OFFICE OF THE PROVOST SETON HALL UNIVERSITY 400 SOUTH ORANGE AVENUE SOUTH ORANGE, NJ 07079

May 2024

Dear St. John Henry Newman Association member,

The St. John Henry Newman Association of America enthusiastically welcomes you to our 2024 annual conference "John Henry Newman, Man of Letters," July 25-27, 2024, at The University of Dallas in Irving, Texas. Our program chair, Dr. Bernadette Waterman Ward, has assembled another outstanding program which is attached.

Thank you for having paid your 2024 membership. We rely on your annual dues to support our annual conference, assist our communications, promotion and management along with printing and distributing our newsletters.

We do hope that you can join us this year in Dallas. Our association has survived for 40+ years due_to the active participation of its members at our annual conference. The conference, as the heart of our activities, is a delightful gathering at a convenient setting offering affordable pricing. The University of Dallas will certainly meet our 2024 needs.

If you have any questions or needs, please contact me at rsnyder@rmbortho.com. If you are clergy, please contact the archdiocese of Dallas to receive permission to celebrate mass during our conference. As a reminder, please bring vestments to ease arrangements.

Thank you for your ongoing membership and for hopefully joining us in what promises to be a gratifying, thoughtful, and devout meeting.

Warmly,

Ron Snyder President, St. John Henry Newman Association of America